
    

   

  
 

          

          

               

       

       

       

  
  
      

BEFORE THE FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 

In the Matter of ) 
) AO 2020-06 

Escobar - Draft A (Tally) ) 

CERTIFICATION 

I, Laura E. Sinram, Acting Secretary and Clerk of the Federal Election 

Commission, do hereby certify that on January 21, 2021, the Commission 

decided by a vote of 5-1 to approve Draft A Tally Vote, as recommended in the 

Memorandum to the Commission dated January 21, 2021. 

Commissioners Broussard, Cooksey, Dickerson, Trainor, and Weintraub 

voted affirmatively for the decision. Commissioner Walther dissented. 

January 21, 2021 
Date 

Attest: 

Laura E. Sinram 
Acting Secretary and Clerk of the 
Commission 


